
	
Dear	Student,	
	
We’re	so	excited	that	you’re	interested	in	applying	to	our	Christian	Leaders	of	the	Future	scholarship	program!	We	
partnered	with	Belhaven	University	on	this	program	in	summer	2008	to	honor	high-school	seniors	with	outstanding	
servant	hearts	and	Christian	character.	
	
When	you	apply,	you	will	email	us	three	things:	

1) A	set	of	seven	questions	that	you	will	answer	
2) A	letter	of	recommendation		
3) Some	basic	information	about	you	and	your	family	(this	information	is	NOT	disclosed	to	the	judges)	

	
It	is	essential	that	you	follow	the	directions	on	the	application	precisely	in	order	to	be	considered.	Also,	you	will	be	
judged	on	the	content	and	the	quality	of	your	writing,	so	please	proofread!	Winners	will	be	selected	by	a	panel	of	
Christian	community	leaders.	
	
The	application	and	detailed	instructions	are	available	at	MSChristianLiving.com	under	the	Christian	Leaders	tab	at	the	
top	right.	The	application	deadline	is	November	21,	2019.		
	
In	addition	to	being	featured	on	the	cover	of	the	March	2020	issue	of	Mississippi	Christian	Living,	finalists	will	be	
honored	at	Belhaven	University	on	the	afternoon	of	March	3,	where	we	will	host	dynamic	speakers	and	workshops	for	
finalists,	and	a	reception	and	awards	ceremony	for	finalists	and	their	families.		
	
Two	finalists	(one	boy	and	one	girl)	will	each	receive	a	$1,000	scholarship	to	the	college	or	university	of	his	or	her	
choice.			
	
If	you	have	questions	or	need	more	information,	please	e-mail	suzanne@mschristianliving.com.		
	
We	look	forward	to	reading	your	story!		
	
	
God	bless,	
	
Katie	Eubanks	
Editor	and	Publisher	
Mississippi	Christian	Living	
622	Duling	Ave.,	Suite	220	
Jackson,	MS	39216	
MSChristianLiving.com	
 
 
 


